
Schultz, Adam 

7/24/2012 4:36:53 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Voicemail

Hi Meredith,

Meant to call you back earlier today but didn’t get to it. Give me a call if you’re around.

If you were inquiring about the Resolution concerning the REC Agreements - you might have 
noticed it was just emailed to the service list by our Tariff Unit about an hour ago.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692
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